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General Comment

This serves to inform you that I am vehemently opposed to the National Interest Electric
Transmission Corridor Designation Project.

The Department of Energy is intending to create a massive corridor up to 5 miles wide
from North Dakota to Nebraska in the Tribal Energy Access section of the NIETC. The
Tribal Energy Access section of the NIETC crosses a large portion of my property. No
person, tribe, or government agency has the right to use my private property.

By taking my private property, you will be limiting my ability to live and prosper on this
land. You will put me out of business, destroying generations of hard work.

You also cannot guarantee there are no health risks to the environment by pollutants that
can penetrate land and water.

The Department of Energy has failed to properly inform the property owners and
communities along the Tribal Energy Access section of the NIETC about this



designation. Information needs to be published in local newspapers and in-person
meetings need to be held in every community along the corridor.

I am also requesting to view all studies as required by the National Environmental Policy
Act involved in moving this project to fruition such as, the Feasibility, Environmental
Impact, Historical Preservation and Economic Impact.

Respectfully,
An Impacted Landowner





